
2023 Cherry Orders 
 

Is this email not displaying 
correctly? 

View this email in your browser 
         

 

2023 Cherry Orders 

 
It's cherry season! Order your Harvest grown Cherries. 20 lbs. of lapin cherries 

for $80.00. The cherry crop is expected to be harvested early this season between 
July 10th and July 15th. You are welcome to order more than one box. 

To place your order, please contact Jesse Saville between  
Monday - Friday, 9 am - 5 pm.  

Outside of these hours, please email your order to the email below. 
Jesse Saville 

Administrative Assistant 
250-862-3103 

jsaville@havestgolf.com 
 

The order deadline is Monday, July 10th and all sales are cash only.  Due 
to the warm and wet spring , the cherries will be a great size, and their sugar 

levels will be good! Last year in 2022, cherry-picking started on July 24th. This 
year picking is expected to be two weeks earlier, depending on climatic conditions 
from now until then. Because of the uncertainty, anyone placing an order will be 

contacted via phone or email to arrange pickup on a pre-determined date. 
         

 


